

St. Joseph Catholic Church 1390 Josephville Road Wentzville MO 63385

PH (636) 332-6676 FAX (636) 332-8648

April 6, 2018

Re: St. Joseph 20th Annual Golf Tournament

Dear Sponsors and Golfers:

It's time once again to join old friends, meet new ones, dust off the golf clubs and head to St. Joseph's 20th Annual Golf Tournament. Held on June 9, 2018 at the Warrenton Golf Course, our golf tournament promises a relaxing good time, whether you're an old pro or a novice. Even if you don't really golf, the food is always above par. We offer brats, burgers and beverages as you golf and then, while the clubhouse tallies the scores, enjoy our delicious luncheon.

Proceeds from our tournament benefit St. Joseph School in Josephville. Our school has been educating students and enriching our community for over 150 years. We are proud that our efforts can produce current benefits as well as have an impact for the future.

As always, we couldn't put on this event without our sponsors. We appreciate our loyal sponsors who have supported us and we will work hard to give you the most exposure for your hard-earned bucks. Whether you contribute as a sponsor (Tournament, Contest, 19th Hole, or Hole) or donate merchandise, we will work to promote your business as much as possible. We want our sponsors to know that their contributions are greatly appreciated.

We have a limited number of teams available so reserve your spot today! The tournament is a three-person scramble with a 7 a.m. shotgun start. Prizes are awarded to the top scoring teams as well as longest drive, longest putt and closest to pin. Enclosed for your convenience is a Golfer Registration Form.

We thank you for your consideration and hope to see you on June 9th.

Sincerely,

St. Joseph Golf Committee